
    

e-SUBSCRIBE 
Eliminates the Need for Paper Communications  

 
 
 

 

 
ENROLL TODAY 
 
e-Subscribe eliminates the need for paper communications, and instead gives you the option to 
receive our newsletter, as well as Special Bulletins, and Office Manual and Provider Resource Center 
updates via email. 
 
You can enroll by visiting the Provider Resource Center and selecting the e-Subscribe link from the  
left-hand menu.  You will have the option to receive email notifications for one or all of the following: 
 

• Provider Newsletters 
• Special Bulletins (Professional providers) 
• Provider Resource Center updates 
• Highmark Blue Shield Office Manual updates (Professional providers) 
• BulletinAlerts (Facility providers) 

 
Simply complete the information required on the online form, check the applicable box(es) for the 
subscription(s) you prefer and then click “Subscribe”.   When successful, a confirmation screen will 
appear with more information. 
 
If you have any questions about e-Subscribe, or need help enrolling, please contact your Provider 
Relations Specialist.  

 

 

 


